Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education

CORDILLERA ADMINISTRATIVE REGION

DEPED-CAR REGIONAL DIRECTOR’S MESSAGE
SY 2024-2025
End-of-School-Year Rites
Henerasyon ng Pagkakaisa: Kaagapay sa Bagong Pilipinas

My warmest congratulations to the graduates and
completers of School Year 2024-2025! This occasion is not
just a celebration of your academic achievements but also a
testament to your resilience, perseverance, and
determination.
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This year’s theme, “Henerasyon ng Pagkakaisa: Kaagapay
sa Bagong Pilipinas,” highlights the power of unity in
building a progressive nation. As future leaders and
innovators, may you use your knowledge and values to help
transform our country. Today is just the beginning of new
opportunities, and we encourage you to embrace the
challenges ahead with courage and purpose.
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The Department of Education remains committed to its 5-Point Agenda—prioritizing
learner well-being, empowering teachers, enhancing the curriculum, strengthening
governance, and fostering partnerships. In DepEd-CAR, we take pride in being
Weavers of HOPE and Transformation, where HOPE stands for Holistic Opportunities
for all to be Performing and Excellent. This is our driving force to inspire and guide
every learner toward a brighter future. Thus, as you graduate today, may you be our
partner in moving towards a new Philippines - a just, prosperous, and progressive

nation.

To our dedicated teachers, thank you for your unwavering passion in shaping our
learners. Your hard work, wisdom, and compassion are deeply valued. To our non-
teaching personnel, your behind-the-scenes efforts ensure the smooth delivery of

education, and we are grateful for your contributions.

To parents and guardians, your support and sacrifices are the foundation of your
children's success. May you continue to be their pillars of strength. To our partners
and stakeholders, we extend our heartfelt gratitude for your continuous support in

uplifting education.

Dear graduates, step forward and uphold unity, perseverance, and excellence. Strive
to be catalysts of change and nation-building. The road ahead may not be easy, but
with hope and determination, you will soar high and embrace the future with
confidence.

Once again, congratulations!
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